Emergency Services Building Committee
May 15, 2019 @ 4:00 PM at the EMS Building

Committee members present: Skip Dunnell, Tracy Rogers, Kevin Connolly, Steve Seredynski, Bernie
Porada, Mark Fortier, Andrea Llamas.

Meeting called to order at 4:10 PM
Minutes accepted.

Andrea had met with Tony Deluzio and there were 3 issues he brought up: available funds, Conservation
committee and legal questions.

Places scope of work had been authorized.

Motion by Mark Fortier to continue with Places Associates for the scope of work for $3,722.50,
seconded by Kevin Connolly. PASSED.

Discussed budget. Balance total was $87,212.34.

Andrea wanted to verify “no finding” by the Conservation Commission. There was a lack of minutes of
their meetings.

Tony Deluzio was called during the meeting and he said Places had had resolved any environmental
issues and they had a draft report. He said the next step was to move forward with the Geotech
borings.

Condition of the existing fire station was discussed. A structural engineering study was needed along
with a scope of work.

Motion by Mark Fortier for the Fire Chief to obtain quotes for a structural study of the existing fire
station up to $10,000. Seconded by Tracy Rogers. PASSED.

Next meeting tentatively June 12™ at the fire station.

Motion by Kevin Connolly to adjourn at 5:10 PM, seconded by Bernie Porada. PASSED.

Respectfully submitted,

F. M. “Skip” Dunnell, Fire Chief



